
 
 

 
CIR/05/19-20                                                                                                                               Date: 19 June, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 We are happy to announce that the Pre-primary Section will be celebrating Red Day on the 28th of 

June, 2019, Friday. Children to come in red colour clothes to school, send red objects to reinforce the 

concept. (e.g. toys, soft-toys, mugs, cups). 

Looking forward for your kind co-operation. 

Best Regards, 
Tattva School 
 
 
Principal 
 


